Father Gregory Mikula was a guest of
the Monastery recently, and we were all
edified by his deep sense of spirituality
and piety.

Anyone having spiritual books or Tradi-
tional books of any type is cordially
asked to send them to our Monastery.
The Monks would be most grateful.

The Correct Mailing Address Is:

P. O. Box 1616
Cullman, Alabama 35056

The Correct Shipping
Address (Only) Is:

5060 County Road 1635
Cullman, Alabama 35055

Two New Novices: On September 27,
1992, two young men were received into
our Novitiate: Mr. David O. Kling, Jr. of
Springfield, Ohio, and Mr. Douglas May
of New Haven, Indiana. Mr. Kling is now
Frater Wolfgang, O.S.B. and Mr. May is
Frater Paul, O.S.B. Please give them
your very best prayers.

On October 4, 1992, Frater Peter,
0.S.B. and Frater Francis, O.S.B. pro-
nounced their (3 Year) Simple Vows as
Monks of the Monastery of Christ the
King. It is always a wonderful thing
when new young Monks make their pro-
mises to God before their Monastic
Superior — who,alone, can be their
Father in Christ, and who, alone, in all
the world, has the right and honor to
lead his sons across the threshold of the
Evangelical Councils!

The ceremonies of October 4, 1992
(Vows and Ground Breaking for the
Abbey Church) were truly successful.
The day was beautiful and most
delightful, and the very large crowd of
people present (10 states and one
foreign country were represented) gave
joy and encouragement to all present.
The “Golden” Shovel was well used.
The formation of a monastery is no
small thing.

HAVE YOU THOUGHT ABOUT
PLACING
CHRIST THE KING
MONASTERY
IN YOUR WILL?

Please think about it.
The Incorporated name of the
Monastery is:

St. Francis of Assissi
Roman Catholic Chapel, Inc.
P. O. Box 1616
Culiman, AL 35056-1616
(Tax Exempt)




